January 9, 2006

By FAX

Mr. John Zych, Board Secretary

Ontario Energy Board

PO Box 2319

2300 Yonge Street

26th Floor

Toronto, ON

M4P 1E4

Re:
Generic Issues Proceeding - RP-2005-0020, EB-2005-0529

Attached is Horizon Utilities Corporation’s submission to the Board’s Generic Issues Proceeding as required under Procedural Order No. 4.  Six hard copies and an electronic version in pdf, as is the normal course for Board submissions, are being sent by courier.

Yours truly,

Cameron McKenzie

Director, Regulatory Services

Horizon Utilities Corporation. 

